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April 17, 2023

STAFFING ANNOUNCEMENT
Assistant Principal - Exshaw School

Canadian Rockies Public Schools’ (CRPS) Superintendent of Schools Christopher MacPhee is pleased to
announce the appointment of Kayla Weller as Assistant Principal of Exshaw School, effective August 23,
2023.

Ms. Weller joined Canadian Rockies Public School's in September of 2017. In her
time with CRPS, she has supported grade three, four, and five students throughout
the Bow Valley. Ms. Weller is thrilled to be returning to the fantastic team of
students and staff at Exshaw School.

Before moving to Canmore, Ms. Weller taught at Two Hills School. There she also
served as Coordinator of Student Supports. Ms. Weller is passionate about inclusive
education and supporting all students through positive relationships. In June, Ms.
Weller will convocate from the University of Ottawa with a Master of Education

degree specializing in Studies in Teaching and Learning. She presently holds a Bachelor of Education
Degree from the University of Alberta with a focus in language and literacy.

Ms. Weller has the great distinction of being awarded the Governor General’s History Award for
Excellence in Teaching in June of 2022 for work on the Stoney Nakoda Heroes Project.

Ms. Weller is grateful for the opportunity to live, work and play on Treaty 7 Territory. She acknowledges
the many First Nations, Métis and Inuit whose footsteps have marked these lands for generations.

On behalf of the Board, I extend our congratulations to Ms. Weller on her appointment as Assistant
Principal and welcome her to our administrative team.
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